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Dear Parent

There has been an outbreak of head lice in your child’s class.  Can I ask you to check your child’s hair and be extra vigilant when brushing, combing or washing your child’s hair.

If you discover your child is infected with head lice, could you please keep your child at home until you have contacted your doctor for advice.  If you are concerned please do not hesitate to contact us.

Thank you very much for your co-operation.

Yours sincerely

Headteacher
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